
15 December 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

There are temporary traffic lights on the Longford Lane/Innsworth 

Lane/Oxstalls Lane/Church Road traffic light junction and traffic is 

starting to build in the area. 

 

You may wish consider and alternative route into school if you 

can. 

 

Many thanks 


